
On 2nd December the partnership of the project 𝐓𝐑𝐀𝐈𝐍-𝐂𝐄-𝐅𝐎𝐎𝐃

(𝐒𝐈𝟐.𝟖𝟐𝟑𝟔𝟗𝟗) held their final meeting  in Maribor, Slovenia. 

Representatives of the project partners attended the final meeting to discuss the 

final steps of the project which concludes on 31 December.

The partners reviewed all the task developed for the different work packages  

and organised the tasks and dates to be fulfilled by the project partners.

This successful meeting was closed with an evaluation and exchange of views 

about the collaboration of the partners in other future actions within the 
framework of the project Train-CE-Food.

To end the meeting the partners enjoyed a traditional Slovenian meal in an 
organic and sustainable farm,  where they held the meeting, as an example of 
good practices of circular economy and entrepreneurship in the food supply 

chain.


